PERTH TEMPORARY FENCING

ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY

Perth Temporary Fencing (PTF) is committed to the responsible management of the natural
environment. The planning and execution of all our work related activities will be completed
in such a way that adverse effects are either avoided or in circumstances that could not
reasonable be foreseen are minimised.

PTF's approach to Environmental Management is one of continuous improvement. This is
achieved at dll levels of the organization through:

e The enhancement of skills;
e The gathering and sharing of knowledge; and
¢ The ongoing commitment of our employees.

The management of PTF recognises its responsibility fo meet the requirements of this policy
and its objectives. Our objectives in implementing our policy are:

¢ To apply and to require our contractors to apply the risk management principle of “as
little as reasonable practicable” (ALARP) to environmental issues;

e To establish environmental management standards that meet or surpass statutory,
industry and, where applicable, client requirements;

¢ To continually review and where appropriate to amend our environmental standards
to reflect developments in technology. statutory requirements, industry practice and
community standards;

e To develop and implement contingency plans for the control and correction of all
environmental incidents that could be reasonably foreseen;

¢ To inform all PTF personnel and contractors of their responsibilities in relation to
environmental matters and to monitor the manner in which their responsibilities are
discharged; and

¢ To regularly audit our business acftivities fo ensure that the objective stated above are
being met.
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